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To the Committee on Rules of Practice and Procedure: 

Desmond Barry will submit full, written comments to Proposed Federal Rule of Evidence 502 prior to the 
hearing in New York on January 29, 2007.  His comments during the hearing will be restricted to two 
subjects: (1) the inadvertent disclosure provision in Proposed Federal Rule of Evidence 502 (“the Proposed 
Rule”) should be included in the Proposed Rule to protect important privileges; and (2) the Proposed Rule 
should be extended to apply to state courts to achieve uniform treatment of privileged materials. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Respectfully yours, 

Eric C. McNamar 

Eric C. McNamar, Esq. 

Condon & Forsyth LLP 

Times Square Tower 

7 Times Square 

New York, NY  10036 

Tel: (212) 894-6729 

Fax: (212) 370-4453 

www.condonlaw.com 
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